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Sheppard Mullin Joins National Initiative to Combat Systemic Racism

Firm Signs On to Law Firm Antiracism Alliance
06.26.2020

Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP today announced it has joined more than 125 other law firms in the
launch of the Law Firm Antiracism Alliance (LFAA). Comprised of law firms around the country, LFAA is an
initiative for law firms to work together, collectively dedicating substantial pro bono resources to addressing
systemic racism in a long-term, high impact and collaborative way.

As detailed in The American Lawyer, “While still in its early stages, the alliance eventually hopes to coordinate its
efforts via a network of social and racial justice organizations that already have the institutional knowledge of
what needs to happen to affect meaningful change.”

For more information about LFAA and its mission, click here.
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